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The Canada Community-Building Fund (CCBF) program, previously known as 

the federal Gas Tax Fund program in Saskatchewan, is administered by the 

provincial government to help support municipalities. 
 

From 2005 to 2024 the Town of Rose Valley has been allocated $309,920.71 in funding 

from the Canada Community-Building Fund (CCBF) program, previously known as the 

federal Gas Tax Fund program.  Use of $125,000 of this funding for replacement of 14 

hydrants throughout the Town has been approved by the program.  Additional details 

regarding the hydrant replacement project are available by contacting the Town 

Administrator at 306-322-2232.   

 

Details on approved projects and expenditures under the Canada Community-Building 

Fund (CCBF) program, previously known as the federal Gas Tax Fund program, can be 

accessed as the “CCBF-Gas Tax Fund Municipal Summary 2021” posted on the Town 

website www.townofrosevalley.com.  

 

Dated this 1st day of November, 2021 

Marjorie Zarowny, Administrator 

Town of Rose Valley  
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